
ANNUAL NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
ZONING NOTIFICATION LIST 

September 6, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This notice is published on the City’s website each September in accordance with Sections 
62.23(7)(d)4 and 66.1001(4)(f) of the Wisconsin Statutes. 

The City of Beloit wishes to inform all property owners and residents that the City maintains a 
list of persons who have submitted requests to receive notice of any proposed zoning action 
that would affect the allowable use of their property.  Property owners and residents may add 
their names to the list at any time by contacting the Planning Division. 

For additional information or to add your name to the zoning notification list, please contact TJ 
Nee in the Planning & Building Services Division at (608) 364-6711 or neet@beloitwi.gov.  
Requests will be accepted via telephone, email, U.S. Mail, and in person. 


